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CNRED representatives have recently discussed with FLEX Romania scholars
2017-2018

At the invitation of the American Councils for International Education, the Romanian Branch, representatives of
CNRED attended a Romanian-American University in Bucharest, on May 6th, at a meeting with FLEX Romania
scholars 2017-2018.

The FLEX program is funded by the Government of the United States of America through the Educational and Cultural
Bureau and implemented by the American Councils for International Education. FLEX aims to promote respect for
cultural diversity, to provide opportunities for personal development for high school students, and to improve the
opportunity to discover the people, culture and the educational system of the United States through an international
exchange of experience.

The representatives of CNRED had the great pleasure to discuss with Romanian scholars issues regarding the
recognition and the equivalence of studies in the United States through this program.
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